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I am writing in strong support of HB3075 and Measure 114. As someone who 

personally helped collect over 1,000 signatures to bring this measure to the ballot, I 

have seen firsthand the broad community desire for meaningful action to address gun 

violence. In fact, many of the people who signed said that Measure 114 didn’t go far 

enough.  

 

This measure is not about partisanship—it's about common sense and saving lives.  

 


